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Question: 

 

a) Can you advise how, if at all, the Commissioners whose terms expired in December 2013 

were notified that their terms were not to be renewed? When did this occur?  

b) Will the vacant Commissioner positions be filled? If so, please outline the process to 

identify and appoint them? When will this process commence? When will this process be 

complete? 

 

 

Answer: 

  

a) The appointment of National Mental Health Commissioners is a matter for the 

Australian Government in accordance with usual Government appointment processes.  

The Commission understands that Commissioners whose terms expired on                  

31 December 2013, have received a letter from the Minister for Health, the  

Hon Peter Dutton MP. 

 

b) This is a matter for the Government. 


